SC 243 Attachment 243-4

Master Planning Committee
October Committee Report
Submitted by Richard Machida, Staff Council MPC Representative

The meeting on 10-10-13 was cancelled.

The notes for the 9-26-13 meeting have not been published. Design an Construction has proposed a gate near the entrance to the SRC to eliminate the general public from driving up to the ski hill.

The North Campus will be re-chaining the gates to the West Ridge trails during break-up to minimize damage to the trails when they are very soft.

The un-groomed trails will have branches cleared and a snow machine driven over them periodically. No trees will be affected.

Updates on Signers' Hall parking and new parking near the bridge to West Valley.

Trail from Sheep Creek Rd to Smith Lake will be cleared for the ski class. This can't be done until the lakes are frozen.

No other updates.